
November 19, 2019 

Gwen R. Pinson 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd. 
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615 

!.Frost-n lt6wn loddu£; 
ATTORNEYS 

Gregory T. Dutton 
Member 

502.779.8557 (t) 
502.581.1087 (f) 

gdutton@fbtlaw.com 

Re: Application of Fox Run Living, LLC-Case No 2019-00390 

Dear Ms. Pinson: 

Attached please find the Notice and Application for a transfer of a wastewater utility filed on behalf 
of Fox Run Living. 

I can certify that this electronic filing is a true and accurate copy of the documents being filed in 
paper medium, that the electronic filing was transmitted to the Commission on November 19, 
2019, that there are no parties in this proceeding that the Commission has excused from 
participation by electronic means, and that an original and three copies of the filing will be 
delivered to the Commission within three days of the electronic submission. 

EN20968.Public-20968 4826-3315-7037vl 

Sincerely, 

G~ 
Gregory T. Dutton 
Member 
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